
Help Wanted: Part-time Snowplow Driver 
 
The Town of Oulu is looking for a part-time intermittent snowplow driver.   A CDL 
and a clean driving record is required.  Please send a letter of interest with your 
qualifications, experience and 3 or more references to: 
 
Diana Reijo, Clerk, Town of Oulu, 71530 Hoover Line Road, Iron River, WI 
54847.  Deadline for applications must be received by Monday, September 10, 
2018. 

The Town of Oulu is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
 

Diana Reijo, Clerk 
 


